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Coop's return has unleashed more than just old passions. There's a hunter lurking
out in the Black Hills, and Lil and Coop have been singled out as prey...
The Donovan Legacy Nora Roberts 2016-04-26 No. 1 New York Times Bestselling Author
Nora Roberts brings you the fascinating and irresistible Donovan cousins. They
share a secret that's been handed down through generations... Captivated His
interest in her was purely professional...or so he told himself. Nash Kirkland had
sought out Morgana Donovan, self-proclaimed witch, to help him research his latest
screenplay. The hard-headed sceptic didn't believe for a minute that Morgana was
what she professed to be, yet Nash found himself falling under her spell. But how
could he be sure the passion he felt was real and not just some conjurer's trick?
Entranced Obviously Sebastian Donovan was a fraud, but fiercely protective Mary
Ellen Sutherland was desperate to find a missing baby and had run out of leads.
Reluctantly, the private investigator agreed to enlist Sebastian's help. She soon
had to admit -- though grudgingly -- that this man had some pretty remarkable
gifts. The most disturbing of which was his ability to penetrate her tough facade
and get to her heart.
Close to You Nora Roberts 2021-02-23 Coming soon! Close to You by Nora Roberts
will be available Feb 23, 2021.
The Villa Nora Roberts 2008-10-02 Sophia is the pride of the Giambelli clan and a
vital player in the family's celebrated winery. But things are about to change at
Villa Giambelli. Family matriarch Tereza has announced a surprise merger with the
MacMillan family's winery. As a savvy businesswoman, Sophia knows she must be
ready for anything - but she isn't prepared for Tyler MacMillan. They've been
ordered to work closely together to ensure the merger goes through smoothly. But
as they toil together, both in and out of the fields, Sophia finds herself
increasingly torn between professional rivalry and a powerful attraction. And when
the business and the family are threatened by disturbing acts of sabotage, Sophia
realises her quest isn't just for dominance, but survival... 'Nora Roberts is a
superstar' New York Times 'The most successful novelist on Planet Earth'
Washington Post
Legacy Nora Roberts 2022-05-03 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
presents Legacy, a new novel of a mother and a daughter, of ambition and romance,
and of a traumatic past reawakened by a terrifying threat... Adrian Rizzo was
seven when she met her father for the first time. That was the day he nearly
killed her—before her mother, Lina, stepped in. Soon after, Adrian was dropped off
at her grandparents’ house in Maryland, where she spent a long summer drinking
lemonade, playing with dogs, making a new best friend—and developing the stirrings
of a crush on her friend’s ten-year-old brother. Lina, meanwhile, traveled the
country promoting her fitness brand and turning it into a billion-dollar business.
There was no point in dwelling on the past. A decade later, Adrian has created her
own line of yoga and workout videos, following in Lina’s footsteps but intent on
maintaining creative control. And she’s just as cool-headed and ambitious as her
mother. They aren’t close, but they’re cordial—as long as neither crosses the
other. But while Lina dismisses the death threats that Adrian starts getting as a
routine part of her daughter’s growing celebrity, Adrian can’t help but find the
vicious rhymes unsettling. Year after year, they keep arriving—the postmarks
changing, but the menacing tone the same. They continue after she returns to
Maryland and becomes reacquainted with Raylan, her childhood crush, all grown up
and as gorgeously green-eyed as ever. Sometimes it even seems like the terrifying
messages are indeed routine, like nothing will come of them. Until the murders
start, and the escalation begins...
Whiskey Beach Nora Roberts 2013-04-18 Eli Landon seems to have the perfect life. A
beautiful wife, a wonderful house, a dazzling legal career. But when his wife is
brutally murdered after confessing to an affair, Eli is named prime suspect. After
a year-long ordeal the case is dropped for lack of evidence, but Eli's world is in
tatters. Abandoned by his friends, hounded by the media and a detective with a
grudge, Eli retreats to the small-town sanctuary of Whiskey Beach. Camping out in
his grandmother's atmospheric house by the sea he meets Abra Walsh compassionate, courageous and hiding secrets of her own. But as Abra and Eli take
their first tentative steps towards each other, a deadly enemy is watching them
from the shadows. An enemy determined to make sure Eli Landon will never have that
'perfect life' - whatever the cost . . .
Angels Fall Nora Roberts 2008-10-02 The sole survivor of a brutal crime, Reece
Gilmore is on the run, desperately fighting the panic attacks and the nightmares
that haunt her. She doesn't intend to stay in the sleepy town of Angel's Fist one
second longer than she needs to, despite its friendly - if curious - inhabitants,
and the irresistible attraction of local writer Brody. However, on a hike into the
mountains she witnesses a couple having a vicious argument that culminates in
murder. Faced with a lack of evidence, the authorities in Angel's Fist find it
hard to believe Reece's story. But when a series of menacing events prove that
someone wants her out of the way, Reece must put her trust in Brody - the one
person who does believe her - to find the murderer before it's too late.
True Betrayals Nora Roberts 2015-02-05 Dear Kelsey: I realise you might be
surprised to hear from me . . . Kelsey Byden, divorced at just twenty-six, isn't
looking for any more drama. But then she receives a letter from her mother, Naomi.
Not so unusual - except Kelsey has always been told that Naomi was dead . . .
During an extended visit to her mother's beautiful horse farm in Virginia, Kelsey
begins to untangle a lifetime of deception. Who can she trust, when those she
loves have lied to her for so long? To complicate things further, Kelsey is
falling dangerously in love with Gabe Slater, Naomi's handsome and intriguing
neighbour. But love and lies are a lethal combination. If Kelsey has any hope of a
future with Gabe, she must first understand the terrible truth about her past . .
.
Blue Smoke Nora Roberts 2008-11-06 Reena Hale has always understood the
destructive power of fire. When she was a child, her family's Baltimore restaurant
was burned to the ground in a cruel arson attack. The Hale family banded together
to rebuild, and Reena found her life's calling: to become an arson investigator.
Reena loves her job - but the danger and crazy hours have left her unlucky in
love. When she meets handsome carpenter Bo Goodnight, things look promising until a series of suspicious fires are connected not just to each other, but to
Reena herself. As danger ignites all around her, Reena must rely on hard-won
experience and gut instinct to catch a man determined to burn down everything and everyone - she loves.
The Obsession Nora Roberts 2016-04-14 In this spellbinding novel about a woman

The Rise of Magicks Nora Roberts 2019-11-26 'On the shield, one of seven forged in
the timeless past to hold back the dark, fell a single drop of blood. So the
shield weakened, and the dark, spider-patient, waited as the decades passed, and
the wound spread under the grass and ground.' The brilliant conclusion to the
Chronicles of the One trilogy - an epic story of love, war, family and magic.
Fallon Swift has spent all her life preparing for this moment. No longer can she
stand by whilst her fellow Magicks are hunted by the fanatical Purity Warriors or
rounded up and experimented on by the government. Fallon must follow her destiny
to restore the magical shield that once protected them all. But she can't do it
alone. It is time to build her army, to take on her nemesis and take down the
enemy. She has learned to fight, now she must restore the light and banish the
dark forever. The final battle has begun... Series praise: 'A match for end-ofthe-world classics like Stephen King's The Stand' - New York Times Review of Books
'Breathtaking' - Heat
Tribute Nora Roberts 2008-09-04 Cilla McGowan - granddaughter of movie goddess
Janet Hardy - has fled the cut-throat world of Hollywood for the peace and quiet
of Virginia's Shenandoah Valley. Cilla restores houses for a living and has always
dreamed of returning her grandmother's country retreat to its former glory. But a
tragedy haunts the old farmhouse, and Cilla's restoration project is stirring up
old scandals along with the dust and cobwebs. As Cilla begins to dig deeper into
her grandmother's mysterious death thirty years ago, events take a darker turn.
Someone in town is determined to keep the truth buried - at any cost. Cilla's new
neighbour Ford Sawyer wants to help - but Ford is exactly the kind of man Cilla is
running from . . .
Birthright Nora Roberts 2010-08-05 When five-thousand-year-old human bones are
found at a construction site in the small town of Woodsboro, the news draws
archaeologist Callie Dunbrook out of her sabbatical and into a whirlwind of
adventure, danger, and romance. While overseeing the dig, she must try to make
sense of a cloud of death and misfortune that hangs over the project - fuelling
rumours that the site is cursed. She must also cope with the presence of her
irritating - but irresistible - ex-husband, Hake. Furthermore, when a stranger
claims to know a secret about her privileged Boston childhood, she is forced to
question her own past as well.
The Official Nora Roberts Companion Denise Little 2003 Presents information on the
life and career of Nora Roberts, offering a cross-referenced list of the author's
books, accompanied by quotes, a timeline of Roberts' career, and facts about her
works.
Untamed Nora Roberts 2013-06-06 AVAILABLE DIGITALLY FOR THE FIRST TIME Glamorous
lion tamer Jovilette Wilder knows all about taming wild beasts, but she might have
met her match with Keane Prescott. When Keane inherits the circus unexpectedly
from his estranged father, he soon comes to blows with Jo, who is as fierce as a
lioness when cornered. Yet behind Jo's sharp temper is a soft heart, yearning to
be tamed by true love. Can Keane convince her he's not a threat, but her one
chance for real happiness . . . ? Includes an extract of Whiskey Beach
Hidden Riches Nora Roberts 2015-02-05 Creative and spontaneous, antiques dealer
Dora Conroy has an infectious enthusiasm for life. She also has an eye for
quality, and her gorgeous shop in Philadelphia is overflowing with fascinating
finds. But when - on impulse - she buys a few curiosities at auction, she gets a
lot more than she bargained for. Because Dora doesn't realise she has brought home
a priceless cache of treasure: a collection that one ruthless criminal is
determined to make his own - whatever the cost . . . Caught up in a deadly chase,
Dora turns in desperation to her new neighbour, ex-cop Jed Skimmerhorn. Jed,
struggling with a personal tragedy, has no wish to jump back into the line of
fire. But there is something irresistible about Dora . . . As Jed and Dora fight
their growing attraction, they must work out what they value the most, before it's
too late.
Of Blood and Bone Nora Roberts 2018-12-04 'A match for end-of-the-world classics
like Stephen King's The Stand' - New York Times Review of Books 'Breathtaking' Heat Thirteen years ago, a catastrophic pandemic known as The Doom killed
billions. For those left behind, it is a chance to build a new world. But The Doom
was no ordinary virus. In some survivors, it awoke strange powers - to heal, to
harm, even to predict the future. Fallon Swift has no memories of the old world but she is destined to shape this new one. Growing up with her three brothers on a
quiet farm, she has been protected from danger by her mother and stepfather. Now
she must leave them, and learn to fight. Because Fallon is not only a powerful
'Uncanny' - she also has a pivotal role to play in the bloody battles ahead. A war
between good and evil is brewing, and Fallon - young, tough, headstrong - must be
ready. A sequel to the number one bestselling Year One, this breathtaking novel of
love, war, family and magic is a gripping and deeply satisfying continuation of an
extraordinary new trilogy.
Nightwork Nora Roberts 2022-05-24 When he was nine, and his mother had her first
deadly dance with cancer, Harry became a thief. Someone had to find food and pay
the mortgage even if his mother was too sick to work. When his mother finally
succumbs to cancer, Harry leaves Chicago but somehow he can't quite leave all of
his past behind. Harry lives a quiet, careful, rootless life - he can't afford to
attract attention or get attached - until he meets Miranda. But just when Harry
thinks he has a chance at happiness his old life comes back to haunt him. Harry
has had dealings with some bad people in his past but none more dangerous than
Carter LaPorte and Harry is forced to run. But no matter what name he uses or
where he goes, Harry cannot escape. If he is ever going to feel safe Harry must
face down his enemy once and for all. Only then can he hope to possess something
more valuable than anything he has ever stolen.
Black Hills Nora Roberts 2009-07-02 'If you're after the perfect pick-me-up, takeme-away-from-the-world read, then she's your woman' The Guardian 'Nora Roberts is,
quite simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen King
Cooper Sullivan and Lil Chance were unlikely childhood friends - thrown together
each summer when Coop visited his grandparents' South Dakota ranch. But with every
year, their friendship deepened from innocent games to stolen kisses and the
promise of something special... until fate, and a terrible tragedy, pulled them
apart. Twelve years later Coop - now a private investigator in New York - returns
to the ranch to care for his grandparents. Though the memory of Coop's touch still
haunts her, Lil has let nothing stop her dream of opening a Wildlife Refuge on her
family's land. But someone else has been keeping a close watch on Lil Chance, and
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whose past is catching up with her, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts dazzles readers 'a story you won't be able to put down' (Library Journal)
Naomi Carson is a survivor. As a child, her family was torn apart by a shocking
crime. It could have destroyed her, but Naomi has grown up strong, with a passion
for photography that has taken her all around the world. Now, at last, she has
decided to put down roots. The beautiful old house on Point Bluff needs work, but
Naomi is looking forward to making a home of her own. But as Naomi plans for the
future, her past is catching up with her. Someone in town knows her terrifying
secret - and won't let her forget it... 'A read to be savored . . . Roberts has an
unparalleled ability to paint a picture with words . . . and the story is expertly
executed.' -Publishers Weekly (starred review)
Divine Evil Nora Roberts 2010-08-05 Famed sculptor Clare Kimball has the art world
at her feet. But her success can't help her escape the nightmares that have
plagued her since childhood, when her father died in mysterious circumstances.
Clare's tragic history has finally drawn her back home to Maryland, in search of
answers. Little has changed in her home town of Emmitsboro - except Cameron
Rafferty. Once the local bad boy, he's landed on the right side of the law and is
now the town sheriff. With Clare's return, their bond is growing stronger every
day - fuelled by an attraction that's been simmering for years. But when the town
is rocked by a brutal murder, Clare and Cam will learn that evil can linger
anywhere...
Risky Business Nora Roberts 2022-03-01 From “the queen of romantic suspense”, #1
New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts, a suspicious death brings two lost
souls together—and into the dangers and desires found in Risky Business. Ten years
ago, Liz Palmer left Houston for the beautiful Caribbean island of Cozumel to mend
a broken heart, raise her daughter in peace, and attract adventurous tourists with
her Black Coral Dive Shop. Unfortunately, her new diving instructor Jerry Sharpe
was only employed for two weeks when he vanished and was found dead. Now, Jerry’s
twin brother Jonas is seeking answers, leading Liz on an investigation that
reveals undeniable passion between them—and uncovers a criminal conspiracy that
threatens their lives...
The Art Of Deception Nora Roberts 2011-12-19 THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLING AUTHOR
‘The most successful novelist on Planet Earth’ Washington Post
Born in Fire Nora Roberts 2013 Attempting to escape her past, reclusive glassmaker
Maggie Concannon devotes her life to her art, until gallery owner Rogan Sweeney
recognizes her talent and offers to help her build a lucrative career.
Private Scandals Nora Roberts 2015-02-05 Deanna Reynolds has everything mapped
out: her dream job, her dream life. A talented TV journalist, she is determined to
make it big on her own terms. But in a world of public smiles and private feuds,
Deanna has attracted some dangerous enemies - including her old mentor, the
brilliant but emotionally manipulative Angela Perkins. As Deanna's star rises, she
is flung together with Finn Riley, the network's most charismatic journalist. Finn
is instantly attracted to Dee - but he is also Angela's ex-lover. As sparks fly
between Finn and Deanna, Angela plots her revenge. But there is an even darker
obsession growing in the shadows - and no one is safe. Filled with intense
passions, dark obsessions and bitter feuds, Private Scandals is pure, addictive
pleasure.
Lessons Learned Nora Roberts 2021-11-02 “America’s favorite writer” (The New
Yorker), #1 bestselling phenomenon Nora Roberts, tantalizes hearts in Lessons
Learned, a story of two people from different countries and cultures who together
make the perfect recipe for romance. Throughout Italy, master chef Carlo Franconi
is famous for his culinary creations. Publicist to the stars Juliet Trent has
prepared a worldwide tour that will showcase his irresistible international fare
to every restauranteur and home cook looking to add some flavor to their menus.
Talented and charming, Carlo has an uncanny ability to satisfy appetites—of all
kinds—and Juliet finds herself developing an acquired taste for the chef who is
determined to combine all the right ingredients to earn her love.
Three Fates Nora Roberts 2008-11-06 Nora Roberts - the World's Greatest
Storyteller Irish siblings Malachi, Gideon, and Rebecca Sullivan are on a mission.
A precious family heirloom has been stolen - a small silver statue that just
happens to be one of three priceless, long-separated 'Fates'. They are determined
to recover it - no matter the cost. Their quest will take them from Ireland to
Helsinki, Prague and New York, where they meet a brilliant formidable female
professor; a daring exotic dancer and a seductive security expert. Together they
will confront a dangerous and unscrupulous enemy in this passionate and gripping
novel from the peerless and brilliant Nora Roberts.
The Search Nora Roberts 2010-07-01 'If you're after the perfect pick-me-up, takeme-away-from-the-world read, then she's your woman' The Guardian 'Nora Roberts is,
quite simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen King It's
been a few years since Fiona Bristow moved to Orcas Island to rebuild her life.
Within the small, tight-knit island community she's built up a canine rescue
centre that trains dogs to track missing persons in Washington's vast wilderness.
Other than her work, Fiona wants to be left alone. Romantic entanglements are very
far down on her list - and certainly not with Simon Doyle, an artist newly arrived
from the mainland. Simon doesn't know that Fiona harbours a terrible secret, and
that her past still puts them both in very real danger . . .
Of Modern Dragons; and other essays on Genre Fiction: John Lennard
Reading Nora Roberts Mary Ellen Snodgrass 2009-12-14 This book offers an overview
of the contributions of author Nora Roberts to the popular literary market. •
Details models of dialogue, slang, and humor, illustrating Nora Roberts's
intuitive replication of human quandaries and compromises • Includes a timeline of
Nora Roberts's life and career, which began in 1979 with a novel and magazine
story and advanced to story anthologies, novellas, romances, sagas, trilogies and
quartets, Gothic romance, and futuristic thrillers
Play Dirty Sandra Brown 2011-11-10 Number One New York Times bestselling author
Sandra Brown returns with another suspenseful thriller His release from prison
should have been the end of Griff Burkett's troubles . . . but it wasn't. Once an
American football star, Griff is now reviled by fans for throwing a championship
game. His fortune lost, he remains under the dark shadow of suspicion for an
unsolved murder. Moreover, his worst enemy, the man who has pledged to destroy
him, is tracking his every move. So when eccentric millionaire Foster Speakman
offers Griff a vast amount of money in exchange for impregnating his wife Laura,
Griff readily agrees. What could be easier? Little does he know that this bizarre
contract will trap him in a web of betrayal, with deadly consequences . . . Praise
for Sandra Brown 'Suspense that has teeth' Stephen King 'Lust, jealousy, and
murder suffuse Brown's crisp thriller' Publishers Weekly 'An edge-of-the-seat
thriller that's full of twists . . . Top stuff!' Star
Unfinished Business Nora Roberts 2019-09-30 It's been twelve years, but very
little in Hyattown, Maryland has changed. Vanessa Sexton has finally come home to
the small town after having her heart shattered all those years ago by her high
school sweetheart, Brady Tucker. But the once reckless boy has become a solid,
dependable man. Can she ever trust him again?
Small Town Dreams Nora Roberts 2021-05-25 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts fulfills Small Town Dreams in this collection of two novels where
people find love when and where they least expect it. First Impressions
Entrepreneur Vance Banning took a residence in rural Maryland to escape business
pressures—and relationships with women pursuing his bank account. To the
community, he’s a moody, out-of-work carpenter with a chip on his shoulder. To
next door neighbor Shane Abbott, he’s just a man who needs a little kindness in
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his life. Vance’s suspicions of the stunning beauty’s intense interest in him
start to fade when he realizes Shane’s compassion is honest and joyful—giving his
heart permission to experience true love. Less of a Stranger Megan Miller’s
beloved grandfather has run Joyland Amusement Park her whole life. But he’s not as
young as he used to be, so she agrees to help him keep their family playground
going even if it means sacrificing her own dreams. So when David “Katch”
Katcherton thinks he can just buy Joyland with a quickly scrawled check, Megan
isn’t about to let some wealthy, attractive hotshot with a need for speed take her
and Pops on a merry-go-round ride—no matter how much fun and joy he’s determined
to bring her...
Honest Illusions Nora Roberts 2010 Roxy Nouvelle, daughter of a world-renowned
magician, inherits her father's penchant for jewel thievery, but when escape
artist Luke Callahan enters her world, she is forced to make some changes.
Sweet Revenge Nora Roberts 2009-12-30 “You can’t bottle wish fulfillment, but Nora
Roberts certainly knows how to put it on the page.”—The New York Times At twentyfive, Princess Adrianne lives a life most people would envy. Beautiful and
elegant, she spends her days dabbling in charities and her nights floating from
one glamorous gala to the next. But her pampered-rich-girl pose is a ruse, a
carefully calculated effort to hide a dangerous truth. For ten years Adrianne has
lived for revenge. As a child, she could only watch the cruelty hidden behind the
facade of her parents’ fairy-tale marriage. Now she has the perfect plan to make
her famous father pay. She will take possession of the one thing he values above
all others—The Sun and the Moon, a fabled necklace beyond price. Yet just as she
is poised to take her vengeance, she meets a man who seems to divine her every
secret. Clever, charming, and enigmatic, Philip Chamberlain has his own private
reasons for getting close to Princess Adrianne. And only when it’s too late will
she see the hidden danger . . . as she finds herself up against two formidable
men—one with the knowledge to take her freedom, the other with the power to take
her life. Praise for Sweet Revenge “Move over, Sidney Sheldon: the world has a new
master of romantic suspense, and her name is Nora Roberts.”—Rex Reed “Her stories
have fueled the dreams of twenty-five million readers.”—Entertainment Weekly
Irish Born Nora Roberts 2009 Here are three novellas that feature the Concannon
sisters of Ireland--women of ambition and talent, bound by the timeless spirit and
restless beauty of their land.
Chasing Fire Nora Roberts 2011-04-14 Rowan Tripp is addicted to danger. Ever since
she turned eighteen, Rowan has been a 'smoke jumper', fighting back the ferocious
forest fires that sweep through the Montana mountains each year. She can read a
wildfire like no one else - and is prepared to put her life on the line again and
again to save others. But now Rowan is mourning the death of her good friend and
partner, Jim - haunted by the belief that she could have saved him. Determined to
carry on, Rowan throws herself into training the new recruits to the smoke-jumping
team - not realising there is a different kind of danger waiting for her. When it
becomes clear that someone blames Rowan for Jim's death, and is determined to get
revenge, Rowan realises she must learn to ask for help as this is one fight she
can't win on her own ... 'Sheer entertainment' Guardian 'The most successful
author on planet earth' Washington Post
Honest Illusions Nora Roberts 2015-02-05 Roxy Nouvelle understands the art of
deception. The daughter of a world-renowned magician, Roxy has inherited her
father's talents - and his secret life as a jewel thief. She loves the thrill of
the game and can take care of herself. Roxy is smart and resilient, but she has
one weakness: Luke Callahan, a sexy escape artist with a roguish reputation. Five
years ago they fell into a passionate affair - but then, true to his art - he
disappeared, leaving Roxy broken hearted and furious. Now Luke is back, trailing
secrets and danger in his wake. Why did he run out on Roxy all those years ago?
And can she ever trust him again?
Hot Rocks Nora Roberts 2010 Laine Tavish, the owner of the antique shop Remember
When, must place her trust in a mysterious stranger named Max Gannon when her
dangerous past catches up with her. Reprint.
Book of Dreams Nora Roberts 2022-01-25 The Donovan legacy continues in these two
classic tales of love and magic! Charmed Anastasia Donovan has sworn off romance.
After a past boyfriend refused to accept Ana's gift of witchcraft, Ana decided she
would move on and start fresh. So when Ana befriends her new next-door neighbor-six-year-old Jessie--she doesn't plan on falling for Jessie's protective single
father, Boone Sawyer. Boone and Ana have an undeniable connection and their
relationship blooms quickly, but Ana decides to keep her magical secret to
herself. The only magic Boone is used to is the kind he writes about in his
acclamied children's stories. How can Ana convince him that he's living in a reallife fairy tale? Enchanted Tired of her practical life, Rowan Murray escapes to a
secluded, peaceful cabin on a whim for a much-needed adventure. Her only
companions are her neighbor, the reclusive and mysterious Liam Donovan, and a wolf
that lives in the woods around her house. Strange as it seems, Rowan befriends the
wild animal, finding his presence comforting in the midst of such uncertainty in
her life. Eventually, Liam warms to Rowan, too. But he's hiding a secret about his
true identity--one that might scare Rowan away if he reveals it before she's
ready...
The Awakening Nora Roberts 2020-11-24 The first in a brand new trilogy from Sunday
Times bestseller Nora Roberts, The Awakening is a story of adventure, magic and
finding your home Mists, shimmering silver fingers, rose over the pale green water
of the lake. They twined and twisted toward a sky quietly gray, while in the east,
over the hills, a pink blush waited, like a held breath, to waken. Breen Kelly had
always been a rule follower. So, when her father left when she was twelve years
old, promising to return, she waited. Now, more than a decade later, she's working
at a job she hates and is tired of the life that playing by the rules has dealt
her. It's time to make a change. Breen makes a leap into the unknown with a summer
trip to Ireland - her father's homeland. Little does she know how much of a leap
until a walk in the woods leads her through a portal into another world - Talamh where Breen will find magic, family and a destiny she could never have dreamed of
'If you're after the perfect pick-me-up, take-me-away-from-the-world read, then
she's your woman' The Guardian 'Nora Roberts is, quite simply, a one-woman
phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen King
Lost You Haylen Beck 2019-06-20 Read the compulsive new page-turner from the
author of 5* reader favourite HERE AND GONE. You're looking for your son. But she
found him first. When a little boy goes missing, his mother desperately wants to
find him . . . before someone else does. Libby would do anything for her threeyear-old son Ethan. And after all they've been through, a holiday seems the
perfect antidote for them both. Their hotel is peaceful, safe and friendly, yet
Libby can't help feeling that someone is watching her. Watching Ethan. Because,
for years, Libby has lived with a secret. Just days into their holiday, when Libby
is starting to relax, Ethan steps into an elevator on his own, and the doors close
before Libby can stop them. Moments later, Ethan is gone. Libby thought she had
been through the worst, but her nightmare is only just beginning. And in a
desperate hunt for her son, it becomes clear she's not the only one looking for
him. Who will find him first? Perfect for fans of Lisa Jewell, Shari Lapena and
Cara Hunter. 'A tense, heart-wrenching thriller' T. M. Logan, author of The Catch
'Fast-paced page turner with great characterisation and a dark heart' Mark
Edwards, author of Here to Stay 'A twisty, action-packed adventure that never
draws breath and will strike an emotional chord in the heart of every mother'
Daily Mail
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